
On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) District 5, you are invited to attend the first 
Public Meeting for the SR 535 Corridor Planning 
Study. The study, which is the first phase in the 
transportation development process, is evaluating 
a range of multi-modal (roadway and pedestrian) 
improvements to address roadway capacity, traffic 
operations, safety, pedestrian connectivity and other 
factors on the segment of State Road 535 between 
US 192 in Osceola County to I-4 in Orange County. 
This Public Meeting is the first of two meetings 
being held throughout the 18 month planning study. 
The purpose of the meeting is to present initial 
findings related to existing and future conditions 
and receive input from interested stakeholders. The 
meeting will begin as an open house at 5:30 PM with 
a presentation at approximately 6:00 PM. 

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

UPDATED MEETING LOCATION ADDRESS

Tuesday, December 13, 2016
5:30 p.m. to 7:30 pm

Embassy Suites Orlando Lake Buena Vista South 
Magnolia Rooms A & B 

4955 Kyngs Heath Road
Kissimmee, Florida 34746

535



Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their 
concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting 
Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at 386-943-
5367, or email Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons with disabilities who 
require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
or persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact: 
Mr. Travis Hills at (407) 540-0555 or by e-mail to thills@kittelson.com, at least 
seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, 
please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD), 
or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

If you have any questions about the project or the meeting, please contact 
Heather Garcia, FDOT Planning & Corridor Development Manager, at 
(386) 943-5077 or heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
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Please visit our project website at www.cflroads.com 
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